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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 30th April 2021 
 
Dear All, 
 
In July, all pupils will receive a written report. In the report, you will be able to compare your child’s prior attainment 
compared with where they are now and also see if they have made progress (despite an extremely disrupted 14 
months or so of school). Prior to the reports, all children will complete formal assessment in maths, reading and 
English grammar, punctuation and spelling (EGPS). The assessment of writing is carried out each time the children 
write a new independent piece of work. 
 
There will be no Parent’s Evening (apart from parents of SEN pupils). However, I cannot stress strongly enough that if 
you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education - at any time in the school year- all you have to do is 
contact the school office and we will arrange a meeting at the earliest possible opportunity. Please, please, please do 
not sit at home worrying. 
 
Behind the scenes, and I know it may seem odd, but the governors and staff are already making plans and setting 
priorities for next academic year. 
 
Bank Holiday 
I am sure you don’t need reminding, however, Monday (03rd May) is a Bank Holiday and so school will be closed. 
Enjoy the break. 
 
Sports Day – Wednesday 7th July 2021 
Providing restrictions remain on track, families will be invited into school for Sports Day. We are planning on it being 
a full day (starting at about 9:30am) of events where families can come along with camping chair / blankets etc. 
ASSA will be providing refreshments and will be using the day to raise as many funds as possible in this year where 
fundraising opportunities have been extremely limited. More details will follow, but please keep the day clear in 
your diaries.    
 
Wellie Boots 
With the summer weather being unpredictable, please could we make sure that all pupils have wellie boots in 
school. 
 
PE Kit 
A number of children still do not have a full PE in school (including trainers which is a must as far as health and safety 
is concerned.) Please, please can I ask you to ensure that your child has the correct kit. 
 
Father’s Day – 2oth June 2021 
ASSA will be selling a selection of goods in the build up to Father’s Day. More details will be sent out nearer the time. 
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1 ½ & 2 Litre Plastic Bottles 

Thanks so much to everyone who has contributed to the Forest School: amazing. We now have a greenhouse frame 
and are asking for 1 ½ and 2 litre - washed and de-papered - plastic Pepsi (other brands are acceptable) bottles to 
complete this green-greenhouse. 
 
Swimming Contribution  
As a reminder, this year we are asking that parents contribute £25 per child to offset ASSA’s funding of our 
swimming programme. This will enable each child to swim daily for 20 – 30 minutes for the 6 weeks period. Could 
you please pay the voluntary contribution via Sims Pay by Thursday 27th May. 
 
Stalbridge Youth Football Club 

Please see the attached flier about Stalbridge Youth Football Club. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Nigel Roberts 

 


